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We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 
 

 

Dear parents, this week has been amazing with lots of 

exciting things like the Easter service, the Easter egg hunt  

and lots more. Thank you to our PTA for donating us these 

easter eggs. We are all going to really enjoy them. 

We hope you have a great Easter.  

From Henry and Akira with help from Kalina and Milan 

 

Reception: 

This week reception have been learning phonics. In phonics they are learning different sounds like L, P, S and 

others. Reception have been focusing hard on maths. In maths they are learning number blocks. They have 

been listening to episodes of number blocks to help them with their  numbers . Numberblocks.com. 

 

YEAR 1: 

This week year1 have been learning maths. They have been learning numbers 1 to 50. Year 1 have been 

enjoying English . In English they are learning how to use bee bots. They have also been enjoying computing, 

on a safe app called Natterhub. 

 

YEAR 2: 

Year 2 have enjoyed art this  week. In art they are drawing flowers and then improving them on a fresh piece 

of paper. Year 2 have focused on PE this week. In  PE they are learning dance . On Tuesday they went to 

perform their dances  at Windsor Boys School. 

 

YEAR 3: year 3 have had a very exciting  week .  They  won the bake sale and got to where  mufti  on Friday. In 

maths  year 3  are enjoying  learning  capacity .  

 

YEAR 4: 

In art year four have  been painting their bankura horses . We made bankura horses out of clay.  In maths we 

are doing decimals. In English we have been writing our own stories dedicated  to the green ship .  

                                       

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/group/b08bzfnh


Q: How can you tell 

where the Easter  

Bunny left his  

treasure? 

A: Eggs marks the 

Q:WHAT HAPPENS WHEN YOU 

POUR A KETTLE OVER  

RABBITS? 

A:HOT CROSS  BUNNIES 



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Maxi and Rosa 

Year 1: Eesa and Maddi 

Year 2: Jasleen and  

Year 3: Mia and Dylan 

Year 4: Henry and Pranaya  

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Ethan 

Year 1: Conor 

Year 2: Ibrahim 

Year 3: Roisin 

 Year 4: Ilyana 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

Year 2 Dance Festival  

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd April 
Children return to School in Blue or 

Green clothes for Earth Day  

14th-16th May 
Year 3 and 4  residential trip to 

Grittleton 

23rd May Express Event - All Years 

Sparkly Green  

CELEBRATION 

               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

Forthcoming Dates 



We raised an incredible £1,003.47 from the bake sale which is a fantastic 
amount.   
 
The results are in.... and the winner is Year 3! 
 

Reception = £210.63 
Year 1 = £118.52 
Year 2 = £183.46 
Year 3 = £309.39 
Year 4 = £190.47 

 
Congratulations to year 3, we hope you enjoyed your non uniform day  
today!  Special mentions to year 1 who were impeded by the sickness bug going 
through the school at the time of their bake sale and for year 2, who produced 
an incredible amount of home baking!  Thanks to everyone who donated, 
bought, volunteered etc, it was lovely to see the whole school come  
together.   
 
We will let you know what the school plan to do with this money (and other 
money raised by the PTA) after the Easter break! 




